
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

I am writing to show my support for House Bill 4213 (HB4213) and I am 

also requesting HB4213 lengthen the grace period to at least six months. Six 
months will allow our economically and socially disadvantaged clients and 
agencies/organizations (that assist them) a more realistic timeframe to find 
funds to help pay any overdue rent.  It is important that Oregon shows 
compassion to its fellow Oregonians during this time of job loss, food 
insecurity faced by children and adults, houselessness, isolation, and fear 
engendered by COVID-19. 
 

Please support HB4213. 
Thank you. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
Faridah Haron, Ed.D. 
Program Coordinator 
503-731-9521 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE: It is the policy of LCSNW not to use email to transmit unencrypted confidential or sensitive 
information. But mistakes do happen and if you do receive confidential information from us via email, 
please notify the sender immediately and delete the message. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 


